
Bryn	Hafren	Transition	Day	
	
Recently	Bryn	Hafren	Comprehensive	School	held	its	annual	Transition	Day	to	
welcome	year	six	girls	from	our	feeder	primary	schools	around	the	Vale.	These	
girls	had	the	chance	to	take	part	in	various	activities	as	many	subjects	from	
around	the	school	offered	different	experiences	to	give	a	taste	of	what	their	
subject	had	to	offer.			For	example	the	girls	produced	their	own	Photogram	in	
the	Art	dark	room	and	in	Design	Technology	they	made	compact	mirrors	and	a	
purse	to	put	them	in.		The	girls	also	had	the	opportunity	to	see	a	wide	range	of	
Bryn	Hafren’s	facilities,	including	the	swimming	pool,	drama	studio,	fitness	
suite,	beauty	salons,	climbing	wall	and	also	so	much	more.	
		
The	girls	thoroughly	enjoyed	their	day	at	Bryn	Hafren	Comprehensive	School.	
Eliza	from	Barry	Island	Primary	school	stated	that	she	is	very	excited	to	start	
school	in	Bryn	Hafren.	Ffion	also	stated	that	she	couldn’t	think	of	anything	that	
could	be	improved	in	the	school.	Both	girls	enjoyed	the	food	technology	
facilities	and	loved	making	delicious	rock	cakes!	
		
Many	pupils	of	Bryn	Hafren	volunteered	to	come	in	on	their	day	off	and	be	
tour	guides	for	the	new	girls.	They	love	to	see	their	old	primary	teachers	and	
show	some	of	their	friends	from	primary	school	how	much	they	love	Bryn	
Hafren.	The	tour	guides	helped	the	girls	by	showing	them	the	facilities	and	the	
way	around	the	school.	They	were	also	able	to	the	answer	any	questions	asked	
by	the	girls.	
		
Transition	Day	was	followed	up	by	the	Open	Evening	where	pupils	were	invited	
to	bring	their	parents	up	to	see	the	school.	The	staff	were	thrilled	to	see	so	
many	pupils	but	the	familiar	faces	were	not	only	from	the	Transition	Day.		Staff	
had	a	great	evening	reminiscing	with	former	pupils	and	classmates.	All	staff	
and	pupils	are	looking	forward	to	welcoming	the	next	generation	of	the	Bryn	
Hafren	family.	
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